
Dear Micha, 
  
I am in Eilat working on a series of videos that feature 
a Bible teacher from the USA.  The 12 previous DVD 
that we have produced featuring this teacher have 
been seen by audiences worldwide and we are excited 
about this next series in which we will film some Israel 
locations as well as several locations in Jordan, 
Greece, and Rome. 
   
We have a few needs for which we knew we would 
need a local fixer so we sought out a local fixer who 
was recommended by another producer.  Our needs, 
for which we sought assistance, include: 
-          Permission to film at Khirbet Midras early 

afternoon on Wednesday, 30 October. 
-          Permission to film at the southern steps of the 

Temple ruins at Ophel Park  on Thursday, 31 
October for about an hour, maybe two starting at 
roughly 9am. 

-          A first century looking fishing boat to film on the 
shore of the Sea of Galilee at Capernaum early 
Friday morning, 1 November. 

-          Permission to film at the Ancient Park of Qatzrin 
on Sunday, 3 Nov for several hours, starting as 
early as they’ll allow. 

  
A couple of weeks ago, our fixer assured us that the 
permits for these locations were well underway and 
that we should plan to see photos of a boat forthwith.  
Last week, when I sought an update, I was told not to 
worry,  was promised that we would have permission 
for these locations upon our arrival, and that the fixer 
would meet us at the airport today with the 
appropriate paperwork. 
  
Today, upon our arrival at TLV, I tried several times 
by phone and email to reach our fixer.  I finally 



received an email from her assistant  a few minutes 
ago – she wrote me that access to these sites ‘will be 
fine’ but that she thinks it’s best if we work with them 
directly from this point.   And we finally received a 
photo of the boat, but it looks very modern, not first 
century at all. 
  
I am extremely disappointed that they are not 
following through with their commitment to us, but 
more importantly, I need professional help to finish up 
these location permissions.  If you are available to 
assist us immediately, I would like to discuss engaging 
you to do so. 
  
Please contact me promptly if you believe you’ll be 
able to assist.  You can reach me on my local phone 
052----- by voice.  Or you may text or call my USA 
phone 001-616----------.  I have ready access to 
email as well. 
  
Thanks for your consideration – I’ll look forward to 
hearing from you, 
  
J___ G_______ | G_____Productions 
www.gr_________.com 
judy@___________.com 
ph. 001-_______________ 
  
  


